
 

 

 

August 28, 2024 

Dear SWLSB Families, 

As we begin the 2024-2025 school year, we are delighted to welcome you and your children back to our 
schools and centres. We hope your summer was filled with rest, leisure and happy moments and that you 
are ready for the exciting year ahead. 

Our school and centre teams are eager to welcome students back and continue building on the strong 
partnership they have established with families, which is essential to our students’ success. 

We value your trust in us to educate and care for your children. We are committed to working closely with 
you to ensure that every student can succeed in a supportive and enriching environment. We understand 
that this journey requires collaboration, and we are dedicated to fostering a positive relationship between 
home and school to make this school year a rewarding experience for all. 

This year also marks the second year of the school board’s 2023-2027 Commitment-to-Success Plan, 
where our focus remains on the objectives in the three main orientations: Students, Employees, and 
Bilingualism. We believe that by continuing to prioritize these areas, we can create the best possible 
learning environment for your children. 

As we look ahead, we also want to remind you that school elections will be taking place on November 3. 
These elections are an important opportunity for you to have a voice in the future of English public 
education. More information about school elections will be shared with you in the coming weeks. 

As we embark on this new school year, please know that we are here to support your child every step of 
the way. Your partnership with our school teams is invaluable, and we encourage open communication 
throughout the year to ensure that your child’s experience is both positive and enriching. Together, let’s 
make this a year of growth, discovery, and success for all our students. 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful school year ahead. 

Warm regards, 

   

Russell Copeman      Paolo Galati 
Director General      Chairperson 
 
 


